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Linda M. Finucane

From: Denise Staubach <dmstaubach@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 10, 2014 5:43 PM
To: Daniel Sexton; Linda M. Finucane
Cc: Peter Staubach
Subject: Withdraw special permit without prejudice

Dear Linda and Dan, 
 
 
We would like to have Special Permit #222-14 for 29 Wedgewood Road withdrawn without prejudice.  
 
 
Once we update the plans for our addition (soon), we will resubmit with updated site plans showing existing 
conditions and the proposed addition. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Thx 
Denise and Peter Staubach 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


